MR, REDWOOD cc. Mr, Addison
+ A. Sherman's Paper

The Prime Minister has seen Alfred Sherman's paper on
"Waste in 'Social' and Public Transport Expenditure" dated
29th March which we talked about on Friday. I gather you
already have a copy.

The Prime Minister has minuted that she would like the views
of the Policy Unit and would then like to see Alfred Sherman

about it on her return from South East Asia.

I therefore suggest that you arrange for a note on the paper

to be sent to the Prime Minister during the week beginning

15th April. Could you also make sure that the Private Office
are kept in the picture so they can then arrange the meeting
with Alfred and liaise with Departments or Minister if
necessary.

STEPHEN SHERBOURNE
1.4.85




